
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To, 

The Dean, 

Dept. of Business Administration, 

Alvas Institute of Engineering & Technology, 

Shobhavana Campus,Mijar, 

Moodbidri-574225, Mangalore, 

 

Sir, 

                                                             

                                 Sub: Permission for Internship-Reg 

 

                              Ref: Your Letter Dated 13/10/2023. 

This is to inform you that Mr.Krithik .K.M. (USN# 4AL22BA038), MBA Student of your 

Institution, Has been Permitted to Take Up internship in our Mangalore Office, Abiding 

by the Rules and Regulation of our Institution, 

 

Thanking You.                                                                                                                                         

Yours Faithfully, 

                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                        

Datatronics Enterprise Pvt. Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


